
General Meeting August 16, 2023   

Board Attendance:   

• Rob Orie   

• Paige Ellison   

• Riley Orie   

• Crystal Kohler   

• Chris Kowayk   

• Aubrianna Bruzzese   

• Alicia Jaquay   

• Brooke Nelson   

• L’Tesha Pettis   

 

General Members   

• Unknown at this time will be updated at a later date. 

 

Cheer Treasury Report - $20,134.59. One transaction was paid for the deposit of the banquet in the 

amount of $1,040.00. Football did transfer their half of the cost to cheer. Additional cheer mats will be 

ordered this week. 

Paige – C&S items should be in next week.  

Aubrey – Uniforms have been received except 1 twerp uniform that had to be replaced. Bows have 

been received. 

Crystal – The update on the optional raffle is as follows. 1100 tickets are outstanding 793 more tickets 

have been printed. The termite team is in the lead for the pizza party for most tickets sold. 

Football Treasury Report - $7,311.40. There is still an outstanding Riddell invoice that needs to be paid. 

There will also be additional Riddell invoices for the following items that have been ordered knee pads, 

thigh pads and jerseys. 

Jeremy – Coaches all have been carded; clearances have been completed. There will be a scrimmage 

held at Hopewell on August 31st. The field will be broken into 3 sections. There will be a Nuts-and-Bolts 

game for twerps and termites at the next game. This will be a 20-minute game. There will not be a 

termite Nuts and Bolts game. Coaches’ shirts will be before Sunday the cost of the shirts is $306.00. 

Rob – The BCYFL is still working on an opponent for the game that was scheduled for September 16th. 

Rob was in contact with Quinn the manager of the Refs about Saturday’s game about the push back of 



the time. The refs will be paid for the Termite and Twerp game but not for the Mighty Mite game since 

it was cancelled.  

A vote was casted for headsets for football. The total cost of the headsets is $625.00. This includes 4 

sets, shipping, and taxes. The vote was approved by majority vote. 

Richelle – Executive board must get the license for the Bingo fundraiser the cost is $15.00. The league 

made $85.00 on the 50/50 drawing at the family fun night. The total profit for the Chinese auction was 

between $73.00-$95.00. Not all families picked up Bingo tickets for football. The drawing for the 

football optional fundraiser tickets needs to be turned in by September 7th.  

Latesha – Concession volunteers are needed. A list will be sent to all coaches of players who have not 

signed up. Volunteer signups ae due by tonight. Players will sit if volunteer spots are not filled. Each 

family must volunteer for a minimum of 3 spots according to the bylaws. There are 4 games that need 

at least 3 volunteer positions that need to be filled. Coaches do not have to volunteer.  

Only youth football/cheer coaches get into the games for free. Jr. and Sr. coaches must pay to enter the 

games.  

Next week football will be holding a breakfast for dinner after practice. The cost will be approximately 

$5.00 per person this will include pancakes and sausage.  

Brooke – Football makeup picture day will be held on August 28th. The times are Twerps – 7:00, 

Termites – 7:45 and Might Mites – 8:30 at the Jr. High.  

All players must attend for the team photos.  

Meeting has been adjourned.  

 


